A "Dee' Rivers Station

Represented by GILL-PERNA, INC.
654 Madison Ave., New York, N.Y.

Aderrr 23, 1962

Mrn. KemrMrT GEARY
R.D. 2, Box 298
WaLnuTPoORT, Pa,

DEAR Mn. GEARY:

THIS IS T0 CONFIRM YOUR REPORT OF RECEPTION
DURING OUR TEST BROADCAST FOR FREQUENCY MEASUREMENT
ON THE MORNING OF Apmrrr 16, 1962,

WE, AT PRESENT ARE OPERATING ON 1000 warrs,
BUT SHOULD BE oN 5000 waTTS WITHIN A VERY FEW DAYS.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR REPORT.

SINCERELY,
&

t Jo ALLEN BRIMMER
CHIEF ENGINEER
JAB:TRW
WEAS ° WSWN ° KWAM ° WGUN

SAVANNAH, Ga.

BeELLE GLADE, FLA. MemprHIS, TENN. ATLANTA, Ga.




